
From: John Buckel <jbuckel@capitaldevco.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 3:05 PM 
To: Luis Lopez <llopez@coachella.org> 
Subject: Re: SunLine Site 

 
Luis,  
 
I realized that Amendment One never got approved by Council so I just modified that one to include the 
lowered price.  For your reference, the calculation was $750,000 - $55,974 for DPSS portion of the basin 
area = $694,026. 
 
I’m around tomorrow and most of next week if you have questions/comments. 
 
John 
 
John Buckel  LEED AP, SIOR 
CAPITAL PARTNERS DEVELOPMENT CO. 
1520 E. Covell Blvd., #B5-363 
Davis, CA  95616-1366 
Phone:  916-834-4774 
www.capitaldevco.com  
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